
Academic Feedback

The end of term always comes with a reminder
how quickly time moves on as we engage in daily

routines. We watch days turn into weeks and
within the blink of an eye, it is time to receive our

childrens progress reports. 
We have experienced an eventful term and

looking back it is hard to decide which one was
my favourite: the Orators evening, Math Quiz;

Ridgeway Races or watching our children perform
fantastically during their athletics meetings. I

suppose I am most proud of watching our children
try so many new things this term. 

To our new families, I am confident that by now
you feel like you are part of the Ridgeway
Community and are embracing our culture.

I trust that our children have met
the academic targets that we have

set for them and it is worth
reminding them that our primary

focus will always be to excel in the
classroom as we move into an

Examination Term. 
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I wish to thank our
Teachers admin and

maintenance team for
all their efforts this
term. Without them
none of this will be

possible. I am sure you
can imagine the

logistics that go behind
organizing a week-long

trip for the children.
Our staff here are

always willing to go the
extra mile for our

children and this is
what makes Ridgeway
the ideal environment
where everyone can

thrive. 



ENJOY THE HOLIDAY!

I wish you well for this holiday and
if you are travelling kindly do so

safely. Remember to take enough
breaks and be patient as there are
many travelers during this time of

year. Even our own little town
experiences high volumes of traffic

this time of year!

Excited about Term 2

Get those calendars ready for
an action-packed Term 2!

Brace yourself for the
exciting Forest Walk and the

legendary Edugro Sport
festival. These are just a

taste of the thrilling
adventures awaiting us after

the Holidays!

Happy Birthday!
We would also like to wish

Ms Steyn and Ms Mohale 
Happy Birthday as they

celebrate in the wonderful
month of March. 

School closes - 20th March 2024
School re-opens - 9th April 2024


